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East Texas Treasure Hunter’s Association
The Pull Tab

November Meeting
Terry Smith was our speaker last month, who talked about antique bottles and their

makers marks. Terry has a vast collection of bottles and he brought several to show
us; everything from milk and medicine to potions and poisons. Each one has a story
and a fascinating history.

December Meeting 6:00pm
Our meeting this month will be our Christmas Party. We are starting it a little early so
we will have plenty of time to do everything planned. Starts at 6p.m this time.

We will have a Christmas meal, with the club furnishing the meat and members have
signed up to bring other dishes. If you would like to bring something, please do.

Bring your finds! Along with the regular Finds of the Month, we will also do a Find of
the Year. If any of your finds have won first place this year, you may enter them to win
Find of the Year.

Bad Santa gift exchange. To participate, bring a wrapped gift of at least $10.00. You
might pick a great gift, but don’t get too attached because someone might just steal it
from you!



Other News
At the November meeting new officers were up for election. Most everyone stayed the
same except for Marie Smith who was made Registrar and Rebecca Lester became a
board member.

Clues for the Hidden Walking Liberty Half
1. In a Longview Park. 2. North of Highway 80. 3. South of Hawkins Parkway 4. East
of Pine Tree Road . Hope that narrows it down a bit. I am going out to look this week,
so hope I see some of you out there.

Adopt a Park Clean Up
A huge thank you to Tim and Rebecca Lester and family for being the only ones to
remember our clean up day at Lois Park. I forgot all about it! Our sign is up now. We
will try and send some reminders next time. Looks great guys!

Club Hunts
We hope everyone got to come to the clubs fall silver hunt and to the TAMDC Ghost
town hunt in Lodwick. Lots of prizes were given away at both. Many of us found loads
of clad half dollars at the Ghost Town. Some of us concentrated on finding Ghost
Town relics, and we came up with some really cool finds.

New Members
Welcome new members Darion and Nancy Jones to the club.

Upcoming Hunts
The ETTHA Piney Woods Relic hunt will be Feb. 20th, 2021. It will be at the same
location in Lodwick as the Ghost Town hunt.

Charles Garrett Memorial Treasure Show and Hunt will be April 15 through 18th in
Canton, Tx. We will have a booth and a fundraiser. The theme for the booths are Lost
Treasures of America. Plans are to have a booth committee to decide what our booth
will look like.



1943 Walking Liberty Half Dollar Tom Moss

1929 S Penny Tim Lester

Silver War Nickel Jerry Tinney

Jewelry
Watch Fob Tom Moss

I Love You Bracelet Jerry Tinney

Shamrock Pin Rebecca Lester

Tokens
Palace Saloon Tom Moss

Jack Dempsey Jerry Tinney

Ralph Hall David Glover

Relics
Watch Fob Tom Moss

CS Spur Roger Smith

Ladies Compact Dennis Miller

Judges Choice
Lemon Grenade Dennis Miller

Gold Striped Plate Layne Denton

King Cutter Jerry Tinney

Scavenger
Thimble Dennis Miller

Horse Skull Layne Denton

2020 Quarter Tom Moss

Coins
Finds of the Month


